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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                            CONTACT:  REP. TRAVIS TRANEL
May 13, 2020                                                                                                                                                    (608) 266-1170


Rep. Tranel’s Statement Regarding State Supreme Court Decision 

Madison, WI - State Representative Travis Tranel (R-Cuba City) released the following statement regarding the State Supreme Court’s decision to overturn Governor Evers’ Executive Order 28.

[bookmark: _GoBack]“We immediately reached out to the Governor and asked for a meeting so we could begin to work together.  I would remind people that even though the court gave the green light for everything to open right away, except for schools, people need to still practice social distancing and be responsible.  Citizens have gone to grocery and hardware stores for months now. We have done this in a safe manner and we need to continue to do so.  Vulnerable citizens need to remain cautious and continue to observe safe practices.”
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